
The Pecan – FOH

The Pecan
10 Pecan street, PE15 STR

Dear Jamal,

Thank you for attending the interview for the FOH vacancy at The Pecan.
Unfortunately, your application has been unsuccessful at this time.

We were very impressed by your attitude and willingness to fulfil this role, but we
felt that you were potentially lacking the required experience to seamlessly join
the team .

We appreciate the interest you’ve shown in this role and our company, and wish
you all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Joe Smith
Manager

For more people management tools visit RotaCloud

http://www.rotacloud.com/

